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Otis Spriggs

Subject: FW: Grisham Annexation

 

From: George Hamman [mailto:george@civilogic.net]  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2009 4:54 PM 
To: Jean Rook 
Cc: Ralph Waddell 
Subject: Re: Grisham Annexation 
 
Jean, 
  
This is to confirm that the proposed annexation currently listed under Mr. Grisham's name as the 
applicant, should be formally withdrawn from further consideration by MAPC. 
  
Thank you for the reminder. 
  
G. Hamman 
CIVILOGIC 
 
  
 

From: Jean Rook <JRook@jonesboro.org> 
To: George Hamman <george@civilogic.net> 
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2009 4:39:18 PM 
Subject: Grisham Annexation 

Hey George,  
  
Today is deadline for next months (Oct.) meeting, Otis said you might want to tell Mr. Grisham he needs to withdraw and 
start again. Let me know.  
  
Thanks,  
  
Jean  
  
  
  
  
  
Jean Rook 
Planning Technician 
307 Vine Street 
Jonesboro , AR  
870 932-0406 
Fax 870 336-3036 
  


